Date 14 October 2005 
PRESS RELEASE 
New Forest Trust Winner Accepts Prize
Kathy Gulliver was thrilled to be told that she had won the New Forest Trust’s draw for dinner bed and breakfast for two at the Rhinefield House. Anyone who pledged their support to the New Forest Trust by registering on line or who joined as a friend during the competition period was entered into the draw and the winner was chosen using a computer randomised system.

The Trust was set up to promote the conservation of the New Forest, supporting activities and organisations that work to look after the flora, fauna and commoning practices of this special area. As a charity their aim is to raise money to help in practical ways and several important projects have already been carried out in the Forest, including taking over the tenancy of the Beaulieu Road Sale yards, supporting the Stallion Scheme to improve the welfare of forest ponies and the distribution of over fifteen thousand leaflets giving information to try to help reduce the number of accidents on the open forest roads. They are completely independent and a-political, complementing and working with the many other organisations involved with the New Forest.
Kathy was just one hundreds of people who wish to support the Trust’s Aims since it was founded nearly a year ago, and feels very strongly that anyone who cares about conserving our rural heritage in this famous and beautiful Forest, should register their names on the web site – www.newforesttrust.org.uk . The Trust welcomes people from all walks of life, city or country dwellers from any part of the area, and asks them to join and support this very worthy cause.
Richard Manley, Chairman of the New Forest Trust is seen in the picture handing over the Rhinefield House Voucher to Kathy at New Park where the headquarters of the Trust is based.
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